
  MEMO 

1 
 

Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Department 
To:  Public Safety and Welfare Committee 

From:  Kristine Butteris, Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Director 

Date: 3/31/25 

Subject: Review Fall Market Date Change 

Background 

In reviewing fall market dates with other local market managers, we our updating the date of the 

last Thursday Night Market of the season to Saturday, October 4, 11am-3pm. We have committed 

to keeping Public Safety and Welfare informed of any changes or additions to our programs 

and/or schedules. This memo gives the most recent changes to the approved Thursday Night 

Market Series.  

Budget Goal  

Maintains a safe and healthy community, with an eye toward future needs and trends 

Financial Impact 

We are hoping this will bring even more unique vendors and shoppers making this date change. 

This will in turn increase traffic to our community and businesses. 

Recommendation  

We are informing you of date change to a previously approved event. 

Motion: Informational 


